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Comments: Chugach Forest Plan Revision #40816

The Exxon Valdez disaster in 1989 is still degrading the Prince William Sound Ecosystem, 30 years later. We
need to support the ecological health of this area as much as possible for future generations. And there is not
better way to do that than keeping intact native forests off limits to industrial exploitation. | urge you to prevent
further road building in the Chugash National Forest.

Thank you,

Jason Winnett



